
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 3:55:07 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:45 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Sheri Widmeyer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please do not raise the rates any more.  Everything is going up except my wages.  I make what both my parents
combined and I still live week to week on
my pay cheque because everything is soo much money.   It is honestly going to
come to me having to choose between paying my hydro bill or serving my family dinner.. as it stands I can only
afford to go grocery shopping 2 times a month!  If I could send you a photo of my fridge I would.. it’s sad for
someone who makes nearly 60k a year. Single mom with student loads just trying to provide.. cannot even afford the
extra curricular activities for my daughter and because of what I make I don’t qualify for any assistance…..
so please think of the people who are struggling worse than me.. we cannot afford another increase on basic needs…
Raise the price of chocolate bars and fast food… leave the things people need to live affordable.  Either that or I’ll
just get a bunch of candles and gas items and get rid of my hydro completely…. This is ridiculous and it makes us
hard working individuals feel defeated because no matter what we do we end up being screwed……

-- Attachment --




